
R277-700 
The Elementary and Secondary School General Core 

Hearing Requests 
 



From: Higher Ground <contact@higherground.work>  
Sent: Monday, October 2, 2023 11:40 PM 
To: Prideaux, Cybil <Cybil.Prideaux@schools.utah.gov> 
Subject: Public Hearing request for R277-700-7(4) 
 
To Whom it May Concern; 
 
Higher Ground, an education advocacy organization with more than 10 members, is requesting a public 
hearing per 63G-3-302 on R277-700-7(4), which was approved by the Board on September 7, 2023. 
 
It is our understanding that, according to the USBE's administrative rules page, this rule amendment has 
not been published or enacted as of today, October 2, 2023. 
 
Please confirm this request at your earliest convenience. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Monica Wilbur 
higherground.work 
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